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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

FLUSHING OF THE WATER MAINS 

 
Council will be conducting flushing of the water mains 
on Wednesday 24th February 2021. These will be 
conducted in McKinlay and Kynuna, and might be some 
pressure fluctuations while flushing. 
These works will start at 10:00am at Kynuna and 
approximately at 1:00pm at McKinlay.  
 
If there is any queries please contact Brad McCormick 
0429 464 004. 
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